
Rotary Club of New Jersey
April 25, 2024

Present: David Still, President
Manuel Nunez, Treasurer
Brianna Tiernan, Secretary

Dave opened the meeting promptly with the pledge of allegiance.

Discussion about recent events was held. Manuel discussed the honor flight he recently
attended. Williamstown High School hosted an event for the Honor Flight. Mission BBQ is
hosting events leading up to Memorial Day.

The current state of politics was cordially discussed.

Brianna discussed some current crochet projects including the Flag afghan for the gala. Manuel
discussed his bowling league. Dave shared about his son competing in the Bowling Special
Olympics.

Dave motioned to adjourn, Brianna seconded. Meeting was adjourned.


